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Howdy, Mr. Relander!

Thanks for sending the booklet "Strangers on
the Land"™ to us. I am sure we will enjoy
reading it and find it very helpful to us

in our work. We will get to it just as

sonn as we possibly can. Right now, well. . .
we are just plain snowed!

I would suggest that you send a copy to
Mr. Jeff Dykes, 6692 32nd Place, N.W.,
Washington, D. C. He has a syndicated
column on book reviews and does ours. He
might be of some help to you.

Thanks again for thinking of us.

Best Wishes!

TIONS

Editorial Deparment

mdfern /—7 u‘/a’caﬁona
P.O lox5008 = Auskin3, Fovas




